
Washington Outboard Club 
P.O. Box 1226 

West Sacramento, CA  95961 
Membership Meeting 

August 11, 2022 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by Commodore Thurman Watson at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Secretary Tom Lee read the July 14, 2022 minutes and they were approved as read. 
 
Purser Report: 

Treasurer: 
 
Income from all sources: $24,687.21: Membership Renewals $24,598, Clothing sales $66.00, 
Checking Account error $20.00, Interest $3.21. 
 
Expenses $257.00: City of West Sacramento $175.00, Jon Daniel $75.00, Checking Account error 
$7.00. 
 
Funds available end of July 31, 2022: $217,719.14 
Funds available end of July 31, 2021: $197,685.72 
 
The report was approved as read.  

Commodore Watson gave a brief presentation of the status of the ramp repair and provided a slide 

show for members to see how the demolition of the ramp was completed.  Members observed the 

damage the ramp had suffered over the years. 

Secretary Lee reported as of August 1, 2022, there are 591 WOC members.  124 are West 
Sacramento residents representing (23%).  There are 189 applicants on the Wait List 27 are West 
Sacramento residents. 
   
As of August 1, 2022, 544 members have renewed their membership.  There are 56 vacant 
membership slots. 
 
Secretary Lee reported that the Board agreed to transition the Membership Tracking activity functions 
from the Secretary to the Volunteer Coordinator.  Board member descriptions will be revised to reflect 
this change.   
 
New member orientation and sign-ups will be coordinated between Vice-Commodore Mike 
Zimmerman and Secretary Tom Lee.  Secretary Lee is in the process of updating the 2022/23 
Member Information pamphlet. 
 

Speaker Maury Hatch, Fly Fishing Guide, provided an in-depth presentation on fly fishing for stripers. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  
 

Secretary Tom Lee 


